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Honorable Town Board
Town of West Seneca

- Supervisor Meegan

Daniel M. Denz
Chief of Police

December 4, 2017

Resignation of Richard Miller as Part-time Public Safety Dispatcher

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Kindly accept the resignation of Richard Miller as Part-time Public Safety

Dispatcher effective December 11, 2017 and further authorize the Supervisor to complete
and sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Rich has dutifully served the Department and the citizens of West Seneca as a

Public Safety Dispatcher since 2010 and we wish him well in his future endeavors.

Daniel M. Denz
Chief of Police



29 November 2017

Mark Palkowski

Senior Public Safety Dispatcher
West Seneca Police Department
1250 Union Road

West Seneca, NY 14224

Dear Mark,

While it has been a privilege o serve as a dispatcher with the West Seneca
Police , | regret to inform you that | will be leaving my position and
continuing my sunset years and after age 55 with a few less emergencies
in my life as | wrote about in my email to you and Captain Sporysz back in
August. As | mentioned to you last week in an email, | don't have time
scheduled, with a busy month and a vacation coming up it was my thought
this would be a good time.

It has truly been an honor to work alongside yourself and the men and
woman of the West Seneca Police Department. After seven years |
decided and after long consideration that this line of work is not even well
suited for myself. Consequently, | will be ending my employment with the
Department | would think mid December and work on collecting some small
retirement from the state after almost two decades with West Seneca
School District Safety, Erie County Central Police and from this
Department. | would like to thank you for giving me a chance and
supporting me along with Chief Denz and Martha, the Police Supervision
and Officers, Dispatchers and the Civilain Staff during my time here.

| wish you and the others of the Police Department a Happy Holiday and
New Year season and nothing but the best.

Sincerely,

Rich Miller



